| Attention Auburn 1965 Alums

Saturday, August 30, 2025
4:30 - 10 PM

YES! We will have a reunion this year! You are invited to a
fun-filled evening with your classmates to celebrate ‘60° years
since our high school graduation!

4 WHERE? Y
- The lllinois Bank & Trust Pavilion
@ Aldeen Golf Club
1902 Reid Farm Road |
\ Rockford, IL )

= Special Parking area will be designated in the formal Invitation Packet which
will be sent to you in mid-May.

= Please help us contact you by telling Sue Wormley (kittigirl6@midco.net) or
218.235.8045 about any changes to your mailing address, phone, or email.

==> If you'd prefer ~ NOT ~ to receive the Invitation, please notify Sue W by
phone, text, or email. We'll miss you but we understand.

Meanwhile... keep this date in a safe place. You might want to lock at hotels by
going to www.GoRockford.com. (Select >menu, then >hotels)

~ Please send those contact changes soon ~




